SUBMISSION TO IPART REVIEW
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[t is time for a fair price for solar feed into the grid. I think it is a form of robbery
to be paid 6¢/ kWh yet that same unit is sold for up to 28c/kWh. I understand
that a feed-in Fee has been proposed by IPART. Retailers should be made to pay
this fee as a minimum for the units bought by them. It is neither right or fair that
retailers should make super normal profit at he expense of the householder
supplying the power. Iinstalled solar for environmental and economic reasons
and should be rewarded for this action not ripped off. For consistency feed-in
payments should also be linked as a percentage of retail selling rates.

[ trust the above information and comments will be taken into account in your
assessment of a fair deal for solar feed-in suppliers.

Regards
Hedley Tarrant
Hedley Tarrant

Postcode: 2283





